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FINANCE DEPARTMENT

Our Ref: FIN/DF/11 26 October 2021

Subject: Farewell to Shri H.R. Ahuja, DDGF

This is in continuation of our circular of even No. dated 14.10.2021 regarding Farewell to
Shri H.R. Ahuja, DDGF, who is superannuating on 31t October 2021 after putting in 33 years of
dedicated services to the Bureau of Indian Standards.

It is circulated for information that the Farewell Party of DDGF which was scheduled on
29th October 2021 at 1400 h, is rescheduled at 1500 h on the same day (29 October 2021,
Friday). The venue for the party will remain the same, i.e. Auditorium, BIS Manak Bhawan

Sd/-
(Gurpreet Singh)
Director (Finance)

Circulated to all Departments at HQ



